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Cabinet Secretary

March 13, 2006

Devon Energy Production Company, L.P.

20 North Broadway

Oklahoma City, OK 73102-8260

Attn: Stephanie Ysasaga-Senior Engineering Technician

RE: Condition of Approval for Devon Energy Production Company, L.P.:
Application to re-enter the Hackberry State # 1, that is located in Unit H of Section 31,
Township 22 South Range 26 East, Eddy County, NM
API # 30-015-29522

Dear Stephanie,

In regards to the above noted well, the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) has approved
your application to re-enter said well. A condition of approval is for Devon Energy Production
Company, L.P. (Devon) to verify that the proposed cementing program as described in your application
for the 5 '2” casing shall be verified by either a cement bond log or a temperature survey.

The NMOCD also notes your detailed permit application submitted to the City of Carlsbad and RESPEC
for the Sheep Draw Well Field Protection Area.

Please call me if you or other staff members with Devon have any questions regarding this matter.

Respectfully yours,

Bryan G. Arrant
Petroleum Engineer Specialist/NMOCD-District 11

CC: RESPEC
City of Carlsbad
Well file
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